

Alderton Hill, Loughton, Essex IG10 3JA

t: 020 8508 1173 e: office@rodingvalley.net www.rodingvalley.net

Headteacher: Mr D Charlton Chief Executive Officer: Mr P Banks



22<sup>nd</sup> November, 2023

**Dear Parent/Carers** 

We hope to see you at our Sixth Form Open Evening on Wednesday 29<sup>th</sup> November, 2023 from 4.30 - 7.30pm.

If you haven't already signed up to join us, please do so here.

You will be offered a choice between a talk at 5.30pm or 6.45pm. If you prefer the later talk, please do arrive early enough to also visit our subject areas on display throughout our Brook Library, as there will be **no** opportunity to do so after the later talk.

Our gates will open from 4.15pm. This includes our Brook Road gate, which will enable you to park on the playground if you wish.

We hope you will join us,

Lalue

Yours faithfully

Mrs L Curling
Director of Sixth Form

Ms P Larkin Deputy Headteacher

P. Larhin





















Aspiration Respect Endeavour

Alderton Hill, Loughton, Essex IG10 3JA

t: 020 8508 1173 e: office@rodingvalley.net www.rodingvalley.net

Headteacher: Mr D Charlton Chief Executive Officer: Mr P Banks





















